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!Don’t forget to follow us on Instagram for regular photo updates!  
Our account is peasmarshplace 

 
Visiting 

We are asking for families to please 
clarify who the 5 nominated 
persons are, as we need to have 
these on file. 

Visiting will continue Mondays 
and Thursdays, if you are unable to 
make it on these days, please 
contact a member of the senior 
team to make other arrangements. 

As you are all aware unfortunately 
covid cases are increasing and 
although outside visits are 
permitted, we still advise that visits 
take place at Peasmarsh Place as 
this remains a safer option, but we 
do understand that the well-being 
of our residents must be a priority. 

Activities 

At Peasmarsh 
we like to 
ensure all 

residents can 
participate in 

the daily 
activities 

provided, some residents may 
prefer to enjoy the activity in the comfort of their 

own room and our activities coordinator will 
support them in doing so. 

The warmer 
weather has 
given 
residents the 
opportunity 
to take a 
short walk 

around the grounds to look at the roses in bloom 

 

EMPLOYEE 

OF THE 

MONTH 

 

Congratulations 
to Mags who has 
been voted our 
Employee of the 
month for June 
2021 

Mags received a 
certificate and a 
token of our 
appreciation. 

Well done Mags!  

 

 

Peasmarsh Place are planning an outing 
to Tillingham wines for a session of 
wine tasting and a picnic lunch. We are 
hoping to take all the residents to enjoy 
this experience. Date to be confirmed! 

 
Tillingham Wines is Part of the Peasmarsh Estate and is located a short distance 

from Peasmarsh Place. 

 
 
Happy Birthday to Bill we 
wish him many happy returns.  
 
 
 

 

We hope that you all remain safe and well. 
 

From all at Peasmarsh Place. 

 


